
May News: 

The environmental leaders attended Green school 

at Carrum Primary School this month. They did a 

fantastic job presenting their project on 

developing a new Green Scene area. Students 

took part in feeding Carrum’s goats, a cooking 

class, visiting the Bird Avery and many other fun 

stations. They came back inspired and with heaps 

of ideas for our school. 

 

 

Our Mother’s Day Stall was a success. Students grew coriander, parsley and 

basil from seeds and decorated the pots with pink hearts and ribbon. They were 

very popular and sold quickly at the stall! 

 

The Foundation students did some planting for their Healthy Me Topic. 

Students planted peas, spinach, carrots and lettuce and are looking forward to 

making healthy wraps early next term. 
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Our favourite cooking from this month: Japanese Pancakes! YUM! 


